
THE  PATRIARCHAL  SCHOOL  OF
ZION  STUDENTS  RECEIVE  THE
PATRIARCH’S  BLESSING  FOR
THEIR HOLIDAYS
On  Tuesday  9/22  June  2021,  the  graduates  and  the  other
students of the Patriarchal School of Zion, with Archimandrite
Mattheos and other staff members of the School, were received
by H.H.B. our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos.
The students thanked His Beatitude for the education and the
boarding school care that was offered by the Patriarchate and
asked His blessing for their holidays with their families for
the summer.

His Beatitude blessed the students and encouraged the novices
to return after their holidays and continue their studies in
the School and in Universities if they wish later on, and join
the Hagiotaphite Brotherhood as monks and clergy to minister
the Church and the nation.

From Secretariat-General
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